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November 1, 1984

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I enjoyed talking to you a couple of days ago concerning the hiring of
Alvino Flores. The situation has been resolved and he will begin with
TDA in January 1985.

Also, I want to keep you informed on the developments of the pesticide
regulations, so I have attached the latest press release announcing the
TDA public hearings. We appreciate your support on this issue.

I will be in Corpus Christi on November 4; hope to see you there.
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